
New KPPU Guidelines on Merger
Control Rules
KPPU has recently issued its long-anticipated guidelines on the Indonesian merger control

rules (“KPPU Guidelines”) under KPPU Regulation No. 3 of 2019 on The Assessment of

Mergers or Consolidations of Business Entities or Acquisitions of Shares in Companies

(“KPPU Regulation 3/2019”) issued at the end of last year.
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